FUTURE FRONTIERS/
COMMISSION ON THE YEAR 2000

The Commission on the Year 2000 is currently seeking
citizen interest papers for study by the delegates to the
future frontiers Conference to be held on March §, 6,
and 7, 1981. Detailed papers concerned with the public
policy issues facing Alaska in the next 10 years are en-

couraged.

Typewritten manuscripts should be submitted, in dup-

licate, C/O The Commission on the Year 2000, Pouch

V, Juneau, Alaska 99811. Flease include a self-addressed
lope. The C: ission has ded the deadline

to receive these manuscripts until Feb. 15, 1981.

For further information, contact Elsa Demeska at
465-3786 in Juncau. )
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